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LANCELIN SEWER MAIN - PUMPING STATION 

683. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Water 
Resources: 

When will the pumping station for the recently constructed sewer main in Lancelin be commissioned? 

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

The Lancelin works are not being constructed by the Water Corporation.  The Water Corporation does not have 
management of the development program.  The prime developer is the Shire of Gingin, which the Water 
Corporation understands is acting for a number of small developers.  The Water Corporation will take over the 
works, including the pumping station, upon completion of the works, which includes commissioning of the 
pumping station.   
 


